
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

On 28th September 2022 we will be collecting your unwanted items for Bag 2 School.  

Bag 2 School is a company that specialises in the reuse and recycling of good quality second-hand 

clothing.  We ask our parents to bag up any unwanted items you have at home and bring these to 

school for collection.  All the bags will be weighed and we will be paid for the total weight collected – 

the more we collect, the greater the benefit to the school! 

Please use your own bags to bring your unwanted items to school on the morning of 28th September 

and leave these under the wooden gazebo (there is no limit on the number of bags & once clothes 

are removed, the bags are sent for recycling). 

What we collect:  

Good quality items for re-use: men’s, ladies’ & children’s clothing; paired shoes (tied together or 

elastic bag around); handbags; hats; bags; scarves & ties; jewellery; lingerie; socks; belts; soft toys; 

household linen; household curtains; household towels; household bedding (sheets, pillow cases & 

duvet covers). 

We cannot accept: duvets & blankets; pillows & cushions; carpets, rugs & mats (including bath, 

shower & toilet mats); soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing; school uniforms with and without 

logo; corporate clothing and workwear; textile cut offs, yarns or threaded materials. 

  


